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The Boll House Soutinus

Kayla Webster, Holly Suddick & Shauna Webster
132 Kent St. West, Lindsay ON, K9V 2Y4

Good Afternoon Mayor and Council of Kawartha Lakes,

Myself Kayla, as well as my business partners, Shauna and Holly are new business owners to the
Kawartha Lakes area. We have opened a women’s clothing boutique in Lindsay at 132 Kent st
W. called The Doll House Boutique. Our grand store opening will be on Saturday, August 21¢
2021 and we are currently looking to get a temporary alcohol serving permit for Saturday
August 21*'. We would realiy love to serve wine and provide snacks to the public for anyone
who would like to come and see the brand-new store and celebrate this exciting new addition
to Kawartha Lakes aera. We are working with a local winery also located in Lindsay and having
our own special wine made for this Grand opening event.

Before we hold the event, we will contact the Kawartha Lakes Police department and inform
them of the event date and possible count of individuals who will be attending the grand
opening. The maximum number of anticipated attendees will be around 100 individual’s total.
The hours of operation for the event will take place from 10AM to 6PM and we will expect to
sell/serve 20 bottles of wine which will be a max of 1 glass of wine per person. We will follow all
Ontario COVID protocols, masks will be required when entering the facility as well as we will
request masks stay on outside of the building up to 6 feet. We will allow the number of
customers in the store depending on which stage Ontario will be in on the current date of the
grand opening. We will also provide multiple hand sanitization areas as well as additional masks
available at the door if needed.

We want to connect with the public, advertise our new business in the area and allow everyone
to enjoy themselves with fresh beverages and snacks with one another as the last few months
have been stressful for everyone on lockdown. Our objective would be to sell the wine, as it
would help with costs and opening fee’s but if selling is not an option, we would still like to
serve alcohol. Shauna and | do have our smart serve and can provide them if that is a
requirement.

I'have contacted the AGCO who have informed me that we are required to provide a letter of
Municipal significant to apply for a Special Occasion permit for our public event. As a brand-
new local busines owner, | want to do everything | can to connect with Lindsay and surrounding
area and advertise our new business in this wonderful community.

Please approve us for the letter of Municipal significant for the Special Occasion permit.

Kind regards,

Kyt Whbits — Shecma (Webstzs y%% Soudtecké



